
iPhone and iPad Group Monthly Report - November 2024 
 
Under the heading of security, we looked at the significant risks associated with using QR 
Codes (those squares of dots that are popping up all over the place these days). We went on 
to talk about Apple’s privacy feature called Hide My Email which is available with iCloud+ 
and allows users to create unique, random email addresses to protect their personal email 
address. These addresses forward messages to the user’s real email, keeping it private and 
reducing the risk of spam or unwanted tracking. 
 
After the break we looked at the Files app available of iPhone and iPad. This app is designed 
to help with the organising, accessing, and managing documents, photos, and other files and 
does this in one central location. It integrates content held locally with that held in iCloud 
Drive, and also third-party cloud services like Google Drive, Dropbox, and OneDrive. 
 
There will be no meeting in December as it would be too close to Christmas. The next 
meeting will be on Tuesday 28th January 2025. 
 
 


